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12 December 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Friday 14 December 2018 is National Christmas Jumper Day. The day has been 

organised to raise money for the charity ‘Save the Children’. 

Students can wear a Christmas Jumper with their normal school uniform and donate 

£1 to the Charity. The students will need to bring their £1 to the Academy on Friday 14 

December.  

If your child does not want to wear a jumper then they must wear full school 

uniform. 

I hope you will encourage your child to take part in the event. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

L McLaurie 

Mrs McLaurie 
Senior Assistant Headteacher  
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